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We are excited to be attending 

and hosting lots of events to 

promote our Apprenticeships at 

GWH throughout NAW 2024.

Just a reminder that our next virtual work 

experience programme will be available 

during half-term so please remind students in 

years 10 and above to sign up via the QR 

Code on the poster.  

Save the date for our next live virtual WEX programme:  

12th – 16th February 2024

National Apprenticeship Week 2024

Our Apprenticeship team have created a 

short film with an overview of the 

wonderful apprenticeship opportunities 

we offer at GWH.  

Click on the link below to view:

Apprenticeships at Great Western Hospitals (youtube.com)

Look out for our Apprenticeship and NHS Careers goodie bags 
which will be a useful addition to your school careers libraries.

Unfortunately, we are not able to offer face 

to face work experience for students 

under the age of 16.

Email: Gwh.work.experience@nhs.net to 

complete our work experience MS form.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KNPABzAmDNA
mailto:Gwh.work.experience@nhs.net


Becoming a Nursing Associate involves 

completing a two-year apprenticeship 

training programme.  This programme 

incorporates both base placements, 

comprising a minimum requirement of 30 

hours per week, and university sessions 

amounting to 7.5 hours per week.

The programme includes important aspects of nursing, including 

the sage administration of medication, validated through 

competency tests, comprehensive knowledge of bodily systems, 

and an exploration of sociological, psychological, legal and 

ethical dimensions of nursing.  

Practical skills integral to the professions, such as 

catheterisation and venepuncture, are also covered.

Only once the programme and placements have been 

completed can an individual become registered with 

the Nursing and Midwifery Council and legally practice 

as a nursing associate.

The nurse associate role is a supportive role, created to free the registered 

nurses from primary care and monitoring.

Remember - Males can be nurses too!
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